
 
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 
 
 
 

DATE:   September 20, 2018 
 
TO:   All Potential Bidders 
 
FROM:   Penny Owens, Assistant Purchasing Agent, City of Knoxville 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum No. 2 to the Invitation to Bid for Fire Station #5 Repairs 
 
BIDS TO BE OPENED: September 26, 2018 at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) 
 
This addendum is being published to address the following questions asked by potential bidders 
regarding the above referenced RFP. This addendum becomes a part of the contract documents and 
modifies the original specifications as follows: 
 
Question #1:  Is there one paint color? 
 
Response: Yes, the elevation details note that paint is to match existing siding. Disregard the brown 
color on the hollow metal door on the rendering on the cover sheet. 
 
Question #2:  The schedule does not allow for long lead time items. Can the schedule be extended? 
 
Response: Upon award of the contract, we will assess the long lead time items and issue the Notice to 
Proceed at a delayed time based on those lead times. 
 
 
 

END OF ADDENDUM 2 


